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HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
BUDGET WORKSESSION MEETING 

Wednesday, November 6, 2002 
6:45PM 

A. The second 2003 Budget Worksession meeting was called to order by Vice-
Chairperson Kenneth B. Bennington at 6:45PM. 

In attendance were: Betty P. Snyder, Supervisor 
Gregory J. Lippincott, Township Manager 
Kerry L. Trauger, Chief of Police 
Christopher Engelhart, Lieutenant 
Chairperson John S. Bender arrived at approximately 7:47PM. 

A. PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS ONLY: None. 

B. YEAR 2003 PROPOSED BUDGET: Discussion took place concerning the 
Public Works Department, Police Department, and Administration Department portions 
of the proposed 2003 Budget, with cuts made in all three categories. 

C. PUBLIC COMMENT: None. 

D. SUPERVISOR'S COMMENTS: Chairperson Bender announced the Board 
would meet in Executive Session following this meeting in order to discuss personnel 
matters as they pertain to the proposed 2003 Budget. 

E. ADJOURNMENT: The second 2003 Budget Worksession Meeting of November 
6, 2002 was adjourned at 8: 15PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

dira!~r&J 
Lynda Seimes 
Township Secretary 
(*These minutes were transcribed from notes taken by Mr. Gregory J. Lippincott, 
Township Manager). 


